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13th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents of Nursery children, 

Re - COVID-19 Case – Impact on Nursery Staffing 

You will have received my letter regarding the closure of our Reception bubble due to a positive 

COVID-19 case.  I regret that due to staffing shortages this means that we will also need to close 

our Nursery bubble.  

Please collect your child(ren) today at 11:45am as normal. Regrettably, they will not be able to 

return to school until Tuesday, 3rd November 2020 (as Monday, 2nd November is a designated 

INSET day). 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused but I am sure you will appreciate that the health and 

safety of our community is paramount.  

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Louise Wood 

Headteacher 
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